
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!

SUPPORT
SANDIO'S
FOOD DRIVE

Feed our Neighbors
Support our Future

You can donate your purchased hog at the
 Warren County 4-H Market Hog Sale on 

Thursday, July 22 starting at 6:00pm in Building C

Warren County Farm Bureau  is teaming up with Shared Harvest
Foodbank to fight hunger in our community by putting 4-H raised pork

on the plates of families in Warren County.

HOW IT WORKS

WHY DONATE?
 Shared Harvest food bank supports seven food

pantries in Warren County that help the 11,885 people
that are living in poverty. By contributing to this

project you are also supporting the youth in 4-H  to
learn about raising a quality protein product. These

youth are also developing many life skills such as
respect, resilience, hard work and more.

Your donation does double duty for fighting hunger with
Shared Harvest food bank and supporting youth

development. 100% of your money stays in Warren
County.  Warren County Farm Bureau will take care of the
work to get it donated, including the transportation, and

processing fees.  You can even split the cost with a
business partner, colleague or friend! 

Consult with your Tax Advisor for Charity Contribution
Eligibility

For more information regarding the 4-H Livestock Sales
please contact the Fair Office (513) 932-2636. 


